
 

St. Ninian’s Primary School 

 

‘Ninian News’ 

Weeks beginning  25th  November & 2nd December 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 are WINTER READY the event of any sch 

Mon 25th 
Nov 

Mrs Smith out at New Catholic HT Conference 
Star-steppers & Art & Craft Club after school club 

Tues 26
th

 
Nov 

P5 Class Mass @ St Philips @ 9.30am 
P5 & P6 – Library visits 
P6 taking part in St Andrew’s Celebration @ the Lanthorn 
Homework Lunch club 
Glee Club, Arts & Crafts, Irish Dancing, Football after school 
club 

Wed  27
th

 
Nov 

Reading lunchtime club & Basketball afterschool Clubs 

Thurs 28
th

 
Nov 

Bikeability P6 Group 3 – Last sessions this year 
Girls football lunch club/Arts & Crafts & Mini football after 
school club 
School Medical Audit in the school - WLC 
Mrs Smith out at WL leadership meeting -AM 

Fri  29
th

 Nov Committees 9-10 
Ninian’s Natter 11-12   All Welcome 
Bikeability P6 Group 4 – Last sessions this year 
Christmas Movie Afternoon 1.30-3.30 
Please note this event is now sold out  
  

Mon 2
ND

 Dec
 

Star-steppers & Arts and Crafts after school club 
 

Tues 3
rd

 Dec P7 & P6/7 – Library visits  
Glee Club, Arts & Crafts, Football after school club ( this 
replaces a cancelled week) 
Achievement Assembly 

Wed 4
th

 Dec Reading lunch club, Arts & Crafts 

Thurs 5
th

 Dec Girls football lunch club/Arts & Crafts 
 

Friday 6
th

 Dec
 

Credit Union 
 
 

 

We will be holding our St Ninian’s 

Christmas Fair on Thursday 5th 

December 5.30-7pm in the school.   

We are still looking for donations for 

the Fair and would be grateful for any 

of the following items: 

w/c 25th Nov – Any Raffle Prizes for our 

hampers including bottles 

w/c 2nd Dec – Home baking 

We look forward to seeing you at our 

main fundraiser for this session.  Any 

money raised will be put towards 

funding new Active Panels                        

(replacements for Smartboards) within 

our school. 

 

 
 

 

Ninian’s Natter 

Please come and join us between 11-12 on 

Friday 29th November.  You will have the 

chance to look at your child’s jotters and 

talk informally with them about their 

learning.  All welcome! 

 

 

Dress Down Day 

We plan to have a dress down day on 

Friday 28th November where we are 

asking pupils to bring in a donation for 

our school fair.  No football strips or PJs.  

Thank you!   

 



Crib Blessing 

 

We are delighted to have Father Kenneth back 

with us after recovering well from his 

operation.  Father Kenneth will be in school on 

Tuesday 3
rd

 December @ 1.30 to bless our 

crib.  As a school community we were also 

delighted to give £100 to Father John to help 

support his work back home where he is trying 

to build toilets at a local pilgrimage site. Thank 

you to all our families who bought tickets.  

The winner of the hamper that was donated 

by our staff team was the Kokitko Family. 

communicate via Groupcall. 

During severe weather the Janitor will clear 

and salt the main path into the school building 

as a priority route. The main path runs from 

the main school gate to the school’s main 

entrance. 

A single path in each playground will be cleared 

where time allows for this. Please consider 

these arrangements when making your journey 

to school.

Achievement Assembly 

Please forward any 

achievements that your child has 

made out with school by Friday 

29th Nov so that they can be 

included in our next 

achievement Assembly to 

ann.smith1@westlothian.org.uk 

 

Festive Date Reminders 

   

 Tuesday 3rd Dec - Crib Blessing @ 

1.30pm 

 Thursday 5th Dec – Christmas Fair  

5.30-7 

 Monday 9th Dec- Nursery Nativity @ 

11.30am & 1.45pm ( Time change) 

 Tuesday 10th Dec -Christmas Lunch* 

 Wednesday 11th Dec – School 

Nativity @ 1.30 & 6.15 

 Thursday 12th Dec – School Nativity 

@1.30 

 Friday 13th Dec - Advent Mass 

@10.15 & Cake & Carols @ 11.15am. 

 Monday 16th Dec – P1 & P2 party 

 Tuesday 17th Dec – P3 & P4 Party 

 Wed 18th Dec – P5&6 Party 

 Thursday 19th Dec -  P7 Party 

 Friday 20th Dec – Christmas Panto in 

the school.  End of Term 2 

 

 

*Please note that Monday 25th Nov is the 

last day to order Christmas lunch.  We 

currently have around 70 pupils who have 

not returned their lunch selection sheet or 

money.  Please do so before Monday or 

your child will need to have a home pa 

lunch on the day – Thank you! 

 

We are WINTER READY! 

 
In the event of any school closures 

we will communicate via Groupcall. 

During severe weather the Janitor 

will clear and salt the main path into 

the school building as a priority 

route. The main path runs from the 

main school gate to the school’s main 

entrance. 

A single path in each playground will 

be cleared where time allows for this. 

Please consider these arrangements. 

when making your journey to school. 


